
SOUTHERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS MEETING   

High School Board Room 

April 23, 2012 
 

CONSENT AGENDA 
  

 
 

1.  The Administration recommends approval of the bills to be paid as of April 10, 2012.  (VI, A) 

2.  The Administration recommends approval of FMLA leave of the following certificated staff:  

Jennifer Jaen, Spanish teacher, Southern Lehigh High School, beginning March 26, 2012 for the 
remainder of the 2011-2012 school year.  

3. The Administration recommends approval of the following long-term substitute staff for 2012-2013: (VIII, A-
2) 

Natalie Deacon, Long-Term Health and Physical Education Substitute teacher, Southern Lehigh 
High School,  for the first semester of 2012-2013, at Bachelors, Step 13, at a salary to be 
determined. The Bachelors, Step 13 salary for 2011-2012 is $45,185.  Ms. Deacon will fill the 
position during the childrearing leave of Jennifer Edwards. 

Gloria Toner, Long-Term Substitute Librarian .6, Liberty Bell Elementary School, for the 2012-
2013 school year at Bachelors, Step 13, at a salary to be determined.  The Bachelors, Step 13 
salary for 2011-12 is $45,185 and will be adjusted for the .6 position.  Ms. Toner will fill the 
position during the childrearing leave of Jessica Dimmig. 

 4.  The Administration recommends approval of Ryan Haupt as Subject Leader, Mathematics 9-12 for the 
2011-2012 school year, effective April 25, 2012 at a stipend of $3,201 (pro-rated) while Justina Viola is on 
leave.   

5.  The Administration recommends approval of the appointment of the following volunteer coach for the 
2011-2012 school year:  (VIII, C-2) 

Robert Trexler   Softball 

 6.  The Administration recommends approval of the appointment of the following coaches for the 2011-2012 
school year:  (VIII, C-3) 

Eric Stemple, Head Boys’ Lacrosse, at a stipend of $5605 (pro-rated), effective April 5, 2012.  Mr. 
Stemple will fill the position created with the resignation of Bernard Matthew Walsh. 

Benjamin Snyder, Assistant Boys’ Lacrosse, at the stipend of $568.74 (represents 50/50 split of 
the remaining stipend with Brian Boorse), effective April 19, 2012.  Mr. Snyder will fill the position 
created with the reassignment of Eric Stemple. 


